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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 8:01 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 

From: Joe Besl <joegbesl@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 7:41 AM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject:  
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Authorizing homeless camping at Weigent Park is ridiculous and just plain STUPID! What idiot wants to turn one of the 
busiest, safest parks into a high crime neighborhood? I have lived across the street from Weigent for 40 years! I have 
enjoyed watching hundreds of families playing together here. It is one of the busiest parks in this city! 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from joegbesl@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


